
August 2018 Newsletter

Greetings!

We hope you enjoy this month's NCMA Denver Newsletter. Thank you for your interest in
NCMA and the Denver Chapter.

In This Issue

President's Corner

Save the Date: September 12,
2018

STAY CONNECTED

Check the NCMA Denver Chapter's
social media presence

                                

Looking for a new job?
 
Contract Management jobs
posted within NCMA HQ
 
Contract Management Jobs
posted on the Denver Chapter
LinkedIn Page 

Visit Our Sponsors
 

 w w w .dentons.com

www.ballaerospace.com

www.crowell.com

President's Corner with Jami Eckel
Dear Denver Chapter,

Welcome to the National Contract Management
Association (NCMA) 2018-2019 program year! I am
excited to welcome everyone back after their summer
break and kickoff the year with an update from World
Congress in Cleveland. Denver was extremely well
represented with attendance by Sara Brown and
Steve Sarris who are both on the National Board of
Directors, as well as many other local members from
Ball Aerospace, AGEISS Inc, Esri, and others.

We also had several rock star Denver Chapter
members selected to present breakout sessions.
Matt Jeffrey, Angie Nelson, and Brie Staker all had
well attended sessions which we hope to present
locally during our program year.

As we get the year started, I want to remind everyone
of the event we are hosting with Piliero Mazza on
September 12th. This is our first co-hosted event with
them and we can't wait to make it a success. I look
forward to being your President this year and seeing
what new topics we can bring to the chapter.

Best,

Jami

 

REGISTER NOW: 
NCMA Fall Conference -
September 12, 2018

https://twitter.com/NCMADenver
https://www.facebook.com/NcmaDenverChapter
http://www.linkedin.com/groups?mostRecent=&gid=3224859&trk=eml-anet_dig-h_gn-d-cn&ut=2MXGvdGwPu2Bw1
http://ncmajobs.com/jobs#/results/resultsPerPage=12&noStem=false&titlesOnly=false&salary_open=false&showMoreOptions=false
https://www.linkedin.com/company/ncma-denver/
http://www.dentons.com
http://www.ballaerospace.com
http://www.crowell.com
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Staying Relevant in the Federal Marketplace.
NCMA Denver is partnering with PilieroMazza on
September 12, 2018 at The Crawford Hotel in Denver
for a full day of workshops with industry experts. In
the morning, we have the Small Business Bootcamp.
The afternoon has updates and trends in government
procurement. Networking and cocktail hour follow. 

Join us for our first event this year - catch up with old
friends and some new ones.

Event details, Agenda and Registration - click here

Denver Chapter Leadership
 

http://www.eksh.com
http://events.r20.constantcontact.com/register/event?oeidk=a07efjg15dmf8043df6&llr=dit7gpoab

